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Customer Bulletin 
Commercial Products Vehicles #04-10 

Workman® GTX Gas-Rough Running Engine-     Mandatory Rework 

Product: Workman GTX Gas January 11, 2016 
Affected Units: 
GTX Gas 
 
 
 
 
Exempt Units: 

Models: 
07130 
07130TC 
 
 
Model: 
07130 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
07130TC 

Serial Numbers: 
316000105-316000943 
316000101-316000224 
 
 
Serial Numbers: 
316000531, 316000610, 
316000831, 316000832, 
316000835-316000838; 
316000840-316000843; 
316000848, 
316000850-316000852; 
316000854-316000857; 
316000859 
 
316000221-316000223 

 
Copy of Notice to Owners 

Emissions Recall 
 

Toro was recently informed by the Kohler engine manufacturer that your equipment may be 
emitting pollutants in excess of the Federal emission standards (and California standards) as 
defined in Title 40 of the Code of Federal Regulations. These emission standards were 
established to protect the public health or welfare from air pollution. In order to ensure your full 
protection under the emission warranty on your equipment by Federal law, and your right to 
participate in future recalls, we recommend that the equipment be serviced as soon as possible. 
Failure to do so could be legally determined as a lack of proper maintenance of an equipment. 
Failure to have this recall performed may cause the equipment to fail an emission inspection 
verification when such verifications are required under State or local law. 
 
Toro Workman® GTX Gas off road utility vehicle affected by this Notice have the Kohler Gasoline 
engine manufactured between February 1, 2016 - August 8, 2016. The affected vehicles might 
be operating rough under certain load conditions.  
 
This defect will be corrected with a carburetor and spark plug replacement. 
 
Engine and vehicle performance, durability and operation are otherwise not affected by this 
modification.  
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This recall will be performed by authorized The Toro Company distributors. Please contact your 
authorized Toro distributor to schedule an appointment to have this recall performed. To locate 
an authorized distributor, search online at https://www.toro.com/en/locator. 
 
The recall will take approximately 0.5 hours and will be performed at no charge to you. It is 
expected that repairs will begin December 2016.  
 
If you no longer own the equipment, please return this notification to The Toro Company, 8111 
Lyndale Avenue South, Bloomington, MN 55420-1196 with any information you can furnish that 
will assist us in locating the present owner.   
 
If you have questions about this recall or have difficulty in obtaining repairs, please contact Toro’s 
Warranty Department at 952-887-8697, Monday through Friday during normal business hours 
(8:00am-4:00pm CST). 
 
We thank you for your business and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this recall may 
cause in your business.  
 

https://www.toro.com/en/locator

